
The 5th/6th Girls’ Soccer Team defeated the Hurricanes on Saturday, December 7th with a
score of 3-1.  They played hard in the cold, rainy weather with no subs, showing true grit.

Then, on Sunday, December 15th, they defeated Basis with a score of 6-2. Goals were scored
by Hayes Alford, Susan Barbato, Hartley Cook, Leighton Smith, and Jeanne Adair Smith. Go
Cougars!

Check out Hartley Cook’s nearly half-field kick to score for the Cougars HERE.

COACHES AND PARENTS - WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!  SHARE PHOTOS, TRAINING
UPDATES, GAME SCHEDULES, SEASON PLAY, VICTORIES, ETC.  WE WANT TO SHARE ALL THE
GOOD NEWS, EXCITING HAPPENINGS, UPCOMING EVENTS, AND ATHLETICS CELEBRATIONS
HERE.  PLEASE EMAIL PHOTOS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS TO KATE@KBCOOKWEDDINGS.COM.  
INFORMATION WILL BE COMPILED AND SHARED VIA THE COUGAR.

COUGAR RUMBLE
5TH/6TH GIRLS’ SOCCER

https://drive.google.com/file/d/147kjRqVWawlVqKz4vauqCLJ_pYubAAlg/view?usp=sharing


7TH/8TH BOYS’ SOCCER
The 7th/8th Grade Boys’ Soccer Team defeated the St. George Dragons 3-1 on Sunday,

December 15th.

Thank you to SJS Alum, Alex Williams (‘24) for the photos of our 7th/8th Boys’ Soccer Team!



8TH GIRLS’ BASKETBALL

The 8th Grade Girls’ Basketball team participated in a post-season tournament last week.  The
commemorative tournament was the 30th Annual Brett and Brett Tournament honoring two
former students of St. Theresa that tragically passed in a car accident in 1994. 

Despite being shorthanded, our Lady Cougars put forth a strong effort against arguably the
toughest competition they faced all year.  The strong showing was impressive, despite there
being a month long gap between the end of the regular season and this tournament. 

A big thank you to our 6th Grader Brynn Territo for stepping up and filling in with our short-
handed roster for the duration of the tournament. 

It was incredibly special to be invited to such a prestigious tournament to honor Brett & Brett!



BOOSTER CLUB

The Golf Tournament Planning Committee is in search of new members to help plan our next
event! 

Our annual golf tournament is held each year in September and is the biggest fundraiser that
we have for the Cougar Athletics Department. The proceeds from the recent tournaments
have purchased new uniforms for our young athletes, contributed to the new concession
stand in the gym, and has assisted in other facilities improvements. 

We typically meet a few times a year, with the majority of those happening in the weeks leading
up to the event. 

Please email sjscougarbc@gmail.com for more information about joining the planning
committee!

mailto:sjscougarbc@gmail.com

